
 

 

 

If you would like this letter or information in an alternative format, for example large print or easy read, or if you need help 
with communicating with us, for example because you use British Sign language, please let us know.   

You can call us on: 01422 330860 or email on: planetrees.practice@nhs.net 
Partners:   Dr G Chandrasekaran,  Dr C McCusker, Dr J Knowles  & Dr P Kumar 

Salaried GP: Dr S Gallimore 

Plane Trees Group Practice 

Privacy Notice for Children 

   

What is a privacy notice? 
 A privacy notice helps your Doctor’s surgery tell you how it uses information it has about 
you, like your name, address, telephone, date of birth and all of the notes the Doctor or 
Nurse makes about you in your medical record. 
 

Why do we need one? 
Your Doctor’s surgery needs a privacy notice to make sure it meets the legal requirements 
which are written in a new document called the ‘General Data Protection Regulation’ 
(GDPR). 

 
What is the GDPR? 

This is a new document that helps your Doctor’s surgery keep information about you 
secure. It is new and will be introduced on the 25th May 2018 and makes sure your 
Doctor, Nurse and any other staff at the surgery follow the rules and keep your 
information safe. 

 
What information do we collect about you? 

We only collect information that we need to help us keep you healthy, records of 
appointments and visits. It is also helpful if we have your correct name, address, 
telephone no and information about your parents or guardian. 
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